
North Texas Corvette Club 

Meeting Minutes  

May 6, 2022 

Call to order 

A meeting of The North Texas Corvette Club was held at James Wood Chevrolet in Denton on May 6, 

2022. 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Lloyd Hensley in the absence of the club president Tom 

Prohaska, who is unable to attend due to illness. 

Visitor to the club meeting was introduced as Christian Shrunk (sp?) 

Approval of minutes 
The April 2022  meeting minutes were read.  Corrections were introduced and noted.   Shirley Hensley 

moved to accept the minutes with corrections noted, and Alan Bern  seconded the motion. 

Corrections:   Joanne, not Joanna.   

  Susan Chambers rather than Susan Rayshell. 

 

Reports 

 

Treasurer Report 

Cindy Smith gave her report and reminded all that the books are open to all members to review at any 

time. 

Membership Chair Report 

Kay Pace reported on new memberships including The Collins family, Bret, Laura, ans son Preston. 

She reminded us that new members should use the new 2022 Application and submit with dues of $50 

per car to treasurer Cindy Smith. 

Sunshine Committee Chair Report 

Lynn Hellmers reported on the condition and progress of those who are ill, and passed on prayer 

requests for them.  The ill are Tom Prohaska recovering from emergency eye surgery, and Joey 

Prohaska undergoing testing and treatment for cancer. 
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Merchandise Chair Report 

Shirley Hensley encouraged members to wear caps to promote the club, and reviewed ordering 

procedures (and instructions for embroidery requests for any items.) 

National Corvette Museum (NCM) Ambassador Report 

John Hellmers reported on the National Corvette Museum Bash that he and Shirley attended and 

encouraged us to join the Museum. 

Activities Chair Report 

Brandee Platke presented upcoming events which are listed on the Activities Calendar on the Club 

Website and encouraged participation. 

Communications  Report 

Betty Shores reported on the website activity and new items posted. 

Executive Committee Report 

There were no updates from the Executive Committee. 

Old Business   

There was no old business to discuss. 

New Business 

- Christmas Party:  A survey will be sent out to all members by Susan Rayshell.  One survey per 

car should be returned to her. 

- Club Insurance: Cindy Smith says the club needs to decide by June 2, 2022 on what insurance 

provider to use. 

Announcements 

Preston Collins was introduced as our new Tech Guy! 

Ray Harris won the 50/50 pot of $42.00! 

Adjournment 

Ken Bradshaw moved to adjorn the meeting, and the motion was seconded by Don Potts 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 pm. 
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Donna Robinson   
Secretary 

 

 Date of approval 

 


